
 

PSAT/NMSQT EXAM 
(Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test) 

 

Shawsheen Valley Technical High School will be administering the  

 
 PSAT/NMSQT EXAM 

 

Wednesday, October 12, 2022 
 

7:45 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  

 

You may register for the PSAT Exam with Mr. Harrison / Ms. McFadden outside of the 

guidance office beginning on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, from 7:35am-7:50am, and 

ending on Wednesday, October 5, 2022, or when we reach capacity. The cost of the test is 

$20.00, and students will be signed up on a first come first served basis. You cannot sign up 

unless you have cash or a check made out to Shawsheen Tech for $20.00. 

 

You may use an approved calculator on the math sections of the test. You must provide your 

own calculator and you will not be allowed to share a calculator at any time during the test. You 

may not use electronic devices such as cell phones, pagers, or hand-held organizers/computers 

during the exam or during breaks.  

 
SAT EXAM DATES: 

March 11, 2023 Registration deadline February 10, 2023 

May 6, 2023  Registration deadline April 7, 2023 

June 3, 2023  Registration deadline May 4, 2023 
 

It is strongly recommended that you take the SAT in the spring of your junior year! Please return the 

lower portion of this form with your payment. 

 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

 

My son/daughter (Name) ______________________________________________ (Shop) ______________ 

has my permission to take the PSAT Exam at Shawsheen Tech on Wednesday, October 12, 2022 from 

7:45 to 11:30.   

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian _______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
For Office Use Only:  Cash_____________________Check#_______________________________  


	Wednesday, October 12, 2022

